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Iowa District West is privileged to provide grants-in-aid to District students enrolled in synodical  
universities and seminaries.  Financial assistance is provided for full time church work program     
enrollees as well as the SMP (Specific Ministry Pastor) Program and colloquy students. The grants 
are funded by the Iowa District West budget, District endowments, Lutheran Foundation endow-
ment, several named scholarship funds, memorials, and other gifts. 

It is the goal of the District to significantly increase support for church worker students.  Gifts 
toward District student aid can be sent to Iowa District West. 

Students enrolling in ministry career programs are encouraged to contact Rev. David Loeschen     
(712-263-3282), Director of Student Financial Aid,  for additional information on District financial 
assistance. 

The Student Financial Aid Committee is also pleased to announce that scholarships in the amount   
of $5,000 are available for any student from a Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod congregation in 
Iowa District West who is currently a full time student at one of the synodical universities. This 
scholarship is for non-church work students (provided by the District’s Kouhns Endowment).  To   
apply for these funds, request a DISTRICT FINANCIAL AID APPLICATION from the Concordia       
University Financial Aid Office, complete the upper portion of the application, and ask the Financial 
Aid Office to send it to: 

Pastor David P. Loeschen 
500 N. 24th St. 
Denison, Iowa  51442 

The DISTRICT FINANCIAL AID APPLICATION form may be downloaded from the Synod’s website at 
(www.lcms.org/Document.fdoc?src=lcm&id=480).  Complete the upper portion and send it to the 
Financial Aid Office of the university or seminary you are or will be attending.  Please DO NOT send 
this form to Pastor Loeschen.  It must be received from the university’s Financial Aid Office. 

Please share this information with any student or prospective student attending or planning to 
attend one of our Concordias.  It is an opportunity for your congregation to promote the Concordia 
System and encourage your high school students to consider checking out a Concordia for their    
collegiate career. 

For more information contact: Pastor David Loeschen 
osluth@monarctech.net 
712-263-3282 


